
  

 

 

Tentmakers Bible Mission 

Terry and Helen Cline 

PO Box 160 La Grange WY 82221 

307-223-9400 

tentmakersbiblemission.org 

  

  

 

 

THANK YOU 

For your blessings of faithful prayer and financial 

support in our ministry at Tentmakers! 

You are helping to reach the world with the Gospel. 

   

 

This winter in La Grange 

These last few weeks have been a gold mine for interesting adventures and 

awesome pictures. 

 

On Christmas Eve Helen and I were supposed to fly to El Paso for 

Christmas  to be with her brother and family.  We were some of those who were 

flying Southwest Airlines, and, after several hours in the airport, at about 9:30 at 

night, they finally cancelled our flight. BUT GOD had other great plans. My 

brother lives close to DIA, and invited us to stay the night, and to be with them 

on part of Christmas day. We got to see him and his wife, their daughter and 



 

her family, and our mom. It was a special day. By the way, it only took two 

weeks for us to get our luggage back! 

 

We have also had back-to-back snow and wind storms this winter which have 

slowed many things down due to the closed roads during each storm. As of this 

printing, we have yet another storm coming in tonight and tomorrow.  Upside: 

we are finally getting moisture which will help tremendously in our drought 

situation. Another upside: cool winter pictures! 

   

 



 

 

Snowdrift at Tentmakers 

   

  



 

 

Ginormous snowman in La Grange 

   

  



 

 

The grill of our car showing how it really feels 

about all of the snow. 

   

  

TBM Stuff 

Pray about the two TBM spring break trips coming up March 3-13. 

Students, and some TBM and FSB staff will be flying to Trinidad/Tobago. They 

will be at this church to help restart the post-Covid church. There will be 

painting and maintenance do. 

 

All of the airline tickets have been purchased, and they are close to being ready 

for the trip.  Three students still need some finances to come in. 



 

 

The second trip is to visit some TBM missionaries in Las Vegas. These 

students will be helping with various ministries, including the ministry to the 

homeless. One of the students going has himself been homeless in the past 

and is excited to be a part of their ministry. Their plane tickets have been 

purchased as well. 

 

Pray for safety for the first leg of the trip, which will be to get everyone to the 

airport in Denver.  Pray that there will be no December-like airline snafoos. 

 

Students going on these trips might just become TBM missionaries! 

 

May is around the corner, and TBM has their biannual board meeting and 

Candidate School. Pray for wisdom and the Lord’s leading in all of the 

decisions that need to be discussed.  Also, pray for those whom the Lord wants 

to attend the Candidate School. 

 

Helen and I are busy and in good health.  

 

Thank you for partnering with us in our Tentmakers ministry and thank you for 

praying. 

  

  

 

   

 



 

 

This bird of prey visited our porch three 

times. Way cool! 

   



 

 

Lost luggage  



 

 

Winter view at Tentmakers front yard! 

   

 

May the Lord bless you richly in your ministry to 

us. Thank you again for all that you do. 

 

Terry and Helen  

  



 


